
        

 

Bangkok, 14 March 2022 
 

Invitation to the International Webinar on the Metaverse Frontier: Challenges and Trends" 
on March 29, 2022. 

 
Dear Colleagues, 

We are pleased to invite you to attend the International Webinar on the "Metaverse Frontier: Challenges and 
Trends" on March 29, 2022 in Walailak University, Nakhon Si Thammarat, Thailand. The Webinar is start at 
01:00 pm and end at 05:00 pm (Asia/Bangkok: Time Zone). 

The Webinar will be jointly organized by the School of Informatics and Informatic Innovation Center of 
Excellence (IICE) of Walailak University as part of the 1st Walailak Research Convention 2022. This event is 
arranged into several academic conferences, seminars, and workshops, which is organized from the 
collaboration of 19 organizations, including the Institute of Research and Innovation (IRI), the Centers of 
Excellence, and academic schools.  

This Webinar will address two specific issues 

1. Challenges and Opportunities in Metaverse 
2. Research trends in Metaverse 

Based on research, case studies, and practical examples by the keynote speaker. The participants will be 
invited to engage in discussions on how to build on existing experiences and steps to be taken in their context. 

Participation is limited to 50 maximums for the involvement from IICE quality assurance agencies and 
stakeholder organizations. To ensure focused and explicit discussions, participants are expected to have the 
expertise and active interest in the above-outlined issues, which should preferably relate to their work. 

Please note that space is limited and is subject to availability; therefore, we encourage you to register before 
the 25 March deadline. To attend the seminar, please use the online registration form on  
https://mfct.iicewu.com/ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr.Yuttana J., PhD. 
Head of IICE, Walailak University 

https://mfct.iicewu.com/

